
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting      December 17, 2018 

 

FOR ACTION 

 

Subject:  Superintendent’s Contract 

 

In the November closed session, the content and terms of the contract extension 
between the Board of Education of Bloomingdale School District 13 and Dr. Jon 
Bartelt was reviewed and discussed. 
 
Upon approval, the contract will be available for public review on the District’s 
website.  The contract would be effective July 1, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation:  The Board approve the Superintendent’s Contract extension 
as presented.  
 


